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Our Lady of Pompeii Chapel, Saratoga Avenue 
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Sunday, April 21, 2024  

SERVED BY THE DOMINICAN FRIARS 
 

Fr. Luke Hoyt, O.P.  
Pastor 

Fr. Philip Nolan, O.P.  
Parochial Vicar 

Fr. Leo Camurati, O.P.  
Fr. Michael Ciccone, O.P. 
Fr. Frank Sutman, O.P. 

In Residence 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday Mass 
5:15PM Saturday Vigil  

7:30AM, 9:00AM (Family Mass),  
11:00AM, 5:15PM 

10:00AM at Our Lady of Pompeii Chapel 
 

Daily Mass 
7:00AM Monday - Saturday 

12:15PM Monday, Wednesday & Friday 
5:30PM Tuesday & Thursday at  

Our Lady of Pompeii Chapel 
6:00PM First Friday  

 
Confessions 

7:00PM-8:00PM Tuesday 
4:30PM-5:00PM Saturday 
4:30PM-5:00PM Sunday 

4:30PM-5:30PM First Friday 
 

Adoration  
7:00PM - 8:00PM Tuesday 

1:00PM– 6:00 PM First Friday  
 

Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 9:00am-3:30pm 

(914) 769-0025 
www.hiparish.org 

office@hiparish.org            



Parish Office (914) 769-0025 
Administrative Assistants 
Eileen Bruehl, Ext. 11 
Joanna O’Connor, Ext. 10 
Business Manager & All Souls Cemetery Manager 
Barbara Mackin, Ext. 22 
Maintenance & Grounds Jim Keane 

Religious Education  
Director  Roxanne Surace, Ext. 1 
Assistant Director  Roseann Graj, Ext. 2 
religious.ed@hiparish.org  or (914) 769-3297  

Youth & Music Ministry 
Director Joe DeSanctis, (914) 514-8731 
Youth Group Minister Julia Edelson  
(914) 610-0629 * jedelson@hiparish.org  

Trustees 
Robert J. Brutting  & Elizabeth Kwiat  

EMERGENCY LINE If you need a priest after office 
hours you can call our  emergency line at 
914.340.4486.  We are honored to bring you the 
Sacraments in your time of need. 
……… 
Sacraments of Baptism, Matrimony  
and Anointing of the Sick: Please visit our 
website or call the parish office.  
……… 
New Parishioners You are cordially invited to join 
our parish  community.  Please stop in at the parish 
office to meet one of our friars and to complete a 
registration card.  
…… 
Communion Call: If you would like to receive Holy 
Communion in your home, please email  
office@hiparish.org.   

 
4/20  Saturday Easter Weekday   
5:15pm (Vigil) William & Eileen Bramswig   
4/21  4th SUNDAY OF EASTER  
7:30am The People Of The Parish 
9:00am Alexander Travis  
10:00am (OLP) Rose Berte    
11:00am  Frank & Lucy D’Antona      
5:15pm   Vilson Perlleshi  
4/22  Monday Easter Weekday  
7:00am Patrick Brady  
12:15pm Patrick Joseph Kennedy   
4/23    Tuesday Easter Weekday  
7:00am  Mary Regan     
5:30pm (OLP) Diane Marie Guido          
4/24  Wednesday Easter Weekday   
7:00am  Teresa Keenan 
12:15pm  Samantha Berkman   
4/25  Thursday St. Mark Evangelist  
7:00am   Fran Saracco  
5:30pm  (OLP) Fran Saracco    
4/26  Friday Easter Weekday  
7:00am  Anna, Nick & Joseph Pesacreta  
12:15pm Ronald Mackie (20th Anniv) 
4/27  Saturday Easter Weekday   
7:00am   James Vincent Nicolella  
5:15pm (Vigil) Gwendoline McAuley  
4/28  5th SUNDAY OF EASTER  
7:30am The People Of The Parish 
9:00am Marilyn McEnery   
10:00am (OLP) Joseph & Maria Obermaier     
11:00am  Alexander Praslick  
5:15pm  Zacarolli Family &  
  All The Forgotten Souls  

Rose DeSanctis (mother of Joe 
DeSanctis), Mary Coughlin, 
Buddy Coughlin, Jimmy 
Fleming, Robert Sarro, Louis 
Sarro, Joann Keddy, Laura 

Cabrera, Joel Walker,  Pamela Pena, Maria 
Annunziata, Debbie Flooks, Janet Moy, Teresa 
Angarola, Linda Callari, Isidro LaSalle, Ed Mann, 
Ada Juarbe, Meredith Davis, Vincent Tichy, Vinny 
M., Maryann Colucci,  Anthony Colucci, George 
Stefanou, Karen Carini, Nancy DeZolt, Monica Fabi, 
Stan Magda, BJ Buono, Patricia Greges, Micki 
Carbone, Walter Kastner, Jon Shuker, brother-in-
law of Roxanne Surace, Sylvester Frazzini, Paula 
Porrecelli, Bill Schmitz., Mary Collins, George 
Connaughton, Jr.  

GLUTEN INTOLERANT? 
 

If you have a gluten intolerance and 
would like a  low gluten host at Com-
munion, please see the celebrant  

10 min before Mass.  We are happy to  
accommodate! 

FINANCE CORNER   
(Sunday Collection + WeShare):   

 

 

• April 14 $11,306 
• Second Collection April 21 2nd coll. for Church 

in Central & Eastern Europe 

We celebrate with the parents and  
godparents of the newly baptized: 

 

Aubrey Blair Giarusso, Zoe Mary Bova, 
Isabella Zulay Solis Ordonez  

CONDOLENCES   We extend our sym-
pathy and promise of prayers to the fami-
ly and friends of:  Luis Delgado,  
Enis D’Angelo & Gino Paolucci  

mailto:religious.ed@hiparish.org
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PASTOR’S GREETING—Fr. Luke Hoyt, O.P. 
 

 
 
 
“I am the good shepherd, says the Lord. I know my sheep, and mine know me.” 
 

Each Fourth Sunday of Easter we get to remember that we are in the care of a Good Shepherd. Although 
our lives may be confusing and challenging, we are not alone. Our Lord has come into our midst to care for 
us, protect us, and lead us. If we are willing to listen for his voice and follow it, we will never be left without 
his guidance and will be brought through every danger and difficulty to true pasture.  
 

A few notes to share with you:  
 

• This weekend is the Annual Friars Formation Appeal. Welcome to Br. Jeremiah and Br. Pius who will be 
speaking to us at our Masses. Thank you in advance for your generosity in helping our Dominican Prov-
ince prepare our young men to be the good shepherds the Church asks us to be.  

 

• Next Saturday is our First Communions. Please join me in praying for our first communicants and their 
families as they prepare for this special day of encountering Jesus in the gift of the Eucharist.  

 

• Last week the Vatican released a new document called “Dignitas Infinita” (“On Human Dignity”). The 
news reports I initially saw made it seem that the entire document was about “gender fluidity” and “sex 
changes.” Dignitas Infinita does indeed speak out against ideologies of gender fluidity and medical at-
tempts to alter one’s sex. But the document as a whole is actually a very broad presentation of the basis 
for the Church’s teaching on the fundamental dignity of the human person (a teaching, by the way, that 
we often take for granted, but which is in fact a distinctly Christian contribution to culture). After outlining 
this understanding of the human person, the document then catalogues current threats to human dignity, 
in turn: poverty, war, the travail of migrants, human trafficking, sexual abuse, violence against women, 
abortion, surrogacy, euthanasia, marginalization of people with disabilities, gender theory, sex changes, 
and digital violence. I encourage you to read it if you haven’t already. You can find it here if you are read-
ing this online, or by googling “Dignitas Infinita.”  

 

• There will be some changes to the friars’ community in the next few months. In mid-summer, Fr. Leo will 
be moving to Louisville, KY where he will be assisting with pastoral ministry at our Dominican parish of 
St. Louis Bertrand. Additionally, we will be welcoming Fr. Ignatius Schweitzer, OP in late July as a new 
member of the community. He will be serving on the faculty of St. Joseph’s seminary in Yonkers. I’m sure 
you will join me in being excited to welcome Fr. Ignatius but sad to say goodbye to Fr. Leo. I am so grate-
ful for all of Fr. Leo’s assistance these last several years, first as a parochial vicar, and then as an ever-
willing familiar face in the parish even after taking a new position at the Montfort Academy. Next time you 
see Fr. Leo I hope you can take the opportunity to join me in extending to him a big thank you. 

 

Peace, 
 

Fr. Luke 

Liturgy Notes— April 21, 2024 
To “take refuge in the Lord,” the Good Shepherd, requires that we first face up to our own powerlessness, our 

limitations, and our need to follow someone if we want to experience true fulfillment in our life. Unlike literal 
sheep, we are aware of the risk that our Shepherd takes: “A good shepherd lays down his life for his sheep.” 
Therefore, we exclaim, “See what love the Father has bestowed on us!” More than merely knowing the Shep-

herd’s voice, we know his name “by which we are to be saved.” Because we agree to be sheep, “we are 
God’s children now.” 

 

Entrance Antiphon 
The merciful love of the Lord fills the earth; by the word of the Lord the heavens were made, alleluia. 

 

Collect 
Almighty ever-living God, lead us to a share in the joys of heaven, so that the humble flock may reach where 
the brave Shepherd has gone before. Who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, God, for 

ever and ever. 
 

Communion Antiphon 
The Good Shepherd has risen, who laid down his life for his sheep and willingly died for his flock, alleluia. 

https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/en/bollettino/pubblico/2024/04/08/240408c.html




All Students Welcome 
In Grades 9-12 

All high school students are invited to 
join the youth group on Sunday, April 
21st from 6:15-7:15pm in the parish 
hall for a youth group meeting. We 
hope to see you there!  We will have 

another youth group meeting on Sunday, April 28th 
from 6:15-7:15pm in the parish hall. Please join us 
for some pizza, snacks, and fellowship!  Please see 
the bulletin and Flocknote for updates.    
 
For more information, please contact Julia Edel-
son at jedelson@hiparish.org or check  
https://hiparish.flocknote.com/YouthGroup 

Pope Francis’ April Intentions Is 
For the role of women 
We pray that the dignity and immense 
value of women be recognized in every 
culture, and for the end of discrimination 
that they experience in different parts of 

the world.  

Sometimes our parishioners need a lift to go food 
shopping, doctor appointment, attend Mass or an 
event at our parish.  If  you or a loved one needs a ride 
give our parish office a call at (914) 769-0025.   Also, 
if you are interested in being a volunteer driver 
please call the parish office.   

Holy Innocents Parish Ride  

Senior Lunch  
Wednesday, May 15 
Following 12:15 Mass  
 

We would like to invite the seniors of our parish to 
join us for lunch. Come reunite with old friends and 
make some new ones!   Please RSVP to the parish 
office if you will be attending.  

Welcome New Faces  
Br. Jeremiah Tobin  

April 20 & 21 will join us for the Annual Friar Formation weekend.  Br. Jeremiah was 
born and raised in Greenwich, CT in a family of four. He attended Regis High School in 
New York before going to Providence College in Rhode Island, where he studied history 
and classics. While a student, he had the privilege of working at the friars' priory on cam-
pus. It was meeting the Dominican friars at Providence that inspired Br. Jeremiah to enter 
the novitiate of the Province of Saint Joseph in 2020 after graduating. He is now in his third 
year of studies in Washington, D.C., and will renew his simple vows this summer. 

 
Br.  Titus Sanchez  

 

May 2024 will be joining us for the Summer.  Br.  Titus Sanchez was born and raised in 
Fort Worth, Texas where he attended St. Andrew’s Catholic Church with his family. He 
studied at Southern Methodist University in Dallas, Texas, receiving degrees in Marketing 
and History. He first met the Dominicans through a mission trip to Alaska with the Fellow-
ship of Catholic University Students (FOCUS).  This summer he will help at Holy Inno-
cents . He is hoping to be ordained a priest in 2025. Br. Titus was assigned to Manhattan 
last summer, but he “considers Pleasantville a major upgrade!" 

 

Br. Pius Henry 

May 2024 will be joining us for the Summer.   Br. Pius Henry was born in Massachu-
setts. He attended the Catholic University of America where he earned a BA in Theology 
& Religious Studies. While there he encountered the Order of Preachers through classes 
taught by Dominicans and the Dominican House of Studies across the Street. He entered 
the Order in 2019.  This summer he will be serving at Rosary Hill.  

Welcome to all families attending 
our Sunday 9:00am Family Mass.   
Please join us in the Social Hall after 

each Mass for  coffee and donuts sponsored by our 
Religious Education classes. 

Fr. Leo’s Book Club  
All are welcome!  

Wednesday, May 1  @ 5:15PM in the  
Social Hall— The next book is 
Surprised By Joy by CS Lewis 

mailto:jedelson@hiparish.org
https://hiparish.flocknote.com/YouthGroup


We hope you are enjoying the 
parish subscription.  
 

 
To access:  go to www.formed.org 
 
1. click "Sign Up" 

2. click "Sign Up as a Parishioner" 

3. Create a New Account 

4. enter "Holy Innocents, Pleasantville, NY”  

5. enter "Name and Email   

Catholic Television 

Eucharistic  
Adoration 

 

Tuesdays  
7-8pm 

 

Confessions  
Available 

First Friday 
 

May 3 
 
 

Renew your life  
with Christ  

every  
First Friday  
of the month. 

 

 

Adoration 
1pm—6pm 

 
 

Confession 
4:30pm—5:30pm 

 

Mass 
7am, 12:15, 6pm 

Church Care  Please join the Church 
Care Group and lend a hand cleaning 
and beautifying our church and sur-
rounding property.  Volunteers ages 12 
and older welcome.  Our next ses-
sion is May 11 and June 8 from 
9am to 11am. 

http://www.formed.org/
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Every 2nd and 4th Sunday of the 
month following the 9 am & 11am 
Mass and every 1st Sunday of the 
month @ OLP following the 10:00 

am Mass.  Contact the parish office if you would 
like to volunteer with this service.   

Join us in singing the  
Marian Antiphons at our  
sung Masses each Sunday.  
This Easter season’s antiphon is “Regina 
Caeli .” Music cards are available in the 
pews.  

Over the next few weeks, our parish, along with oth-
ers across the Dominican Friars Province of St. Jo-
seph will be conducting the Annual Friar Formation 
Appeal. This appeal is critical for providing for the for-
mation expenses of the next generation of priests and 
brothers. God has continued to bless our province of 
Dominican Friars with many vocations such that doz-
ens of friars will be sent out into ministry over the next 
decade. Some of those friars will likely serve at this 
parish. Please be as generous as possible. Thank 
you.  

EVBS BAKE SALE FUNDRAISER  
We are excited about our upcoming Vacation Bible School this summer!   
In lieu of Coffee & Donuts EVBS is hosting a bake sale after our Masses the week-
end of April 20 & 21.  All proceeds raised will go  to support  this wonderful program 

for our youth.  Coffee & tea will be served.  We thank you for your generosity to support this program.  
 
PLEASANTVILLE ECUMENICAL VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
Emanuel Lutheran Church, Pleasantville Presbyterian Church, St. John’s Episcopal Church, Holy Innocents 
Church & other local churches 

Holy Innocents Knitting Group 
 

1st Thursday of  the month in the  
social hall at 7:30PM 



Holy Inno-
cents Reli-
gious Edu-
cation is 

now accepting registration for the 2024-2025  
school year.  We are continuing to use the 
ParishSoft application for registration and 
WeShare to pay on-line.  It is our hope that 
opening up early will make it easier for you to 
plan your Fall activities and enjoy your sum-
mer!   
 
For detailed instructions, please click the Reli-
gious Education icon on the parish website: 
hiparish.org and then click Registration Infor-
mation.   
 
If you prefer to register via paper form, and 
pay by check, the registration form is also lo-
cated on the website, and can be printed and 
mailed.   
 
Please direct any questions to the Religious 
Education office email reli-
gious.ed@hiparish.org 

The Music Ministry has started 
leading the Marian antiphon for 
the Easter season, Regina 
Caeli. 
 
The authorship of Regina Caeli 
is unknown but has been traced 

back to the 12th century and is found in one of 
the antiphon collections in St. Peter’s Basilica in 
Rome.  Regina Caeli is Latin for Queen of Heaven 
and this antiphon is a tribute to our Blessed 
Mother and an exclamation of joy at the Resur-
rection of our Lord. 
 
The English translation is: 
 

Queen of Heaven, rejoice, Alleluia 
For He whom you did merit to bear, Alleluia 

Has risen, as he said, Alleluia 
Pray for us to God, Alleluia 

 
According to tradition, this antiphon is sung for 
the Easter season, the fifty days from Easter un-
til Pentecost.  We invite you to join in singing as 
we honor the Blessed Virgin Mary before the final 
hymn at the conclusion of mass.  The cards are 
in the inner cover of the hymnals, but this anti-
phon can also be found in the hymnal as #186. 

 

Religious  Education 

HOLY INNOCENTS  
Parish Raffle  

2024 
 

Drawing Date: July 20 
$25 per ticket 

 
 

All registered parishioners   
will receive tickets in the mail  

Or  
Purchase tickets in the parish office  

 

Bring payment and ticket stubs  
to the office or deposit  

in an envelope in collection boxes.  
 
 

Thank you for your generosity  

Holy Innocents is offering a Bereavement Support Group for anyone laden by grief. Our next 
meetings will be May 23, June 6 & June 13 at 6:30 pm in the Council Room.  Subsequent 
meetings will be announced in the bulletin.  
There is no commitment, so please consider attending the meetings and determining whether 
this is for you.  It is not limited to parishioners of Holy Innocents,  We do need a minimum of 6 
people, so please feel free to offer this information to others who might benefit from participa-
tion in the meetings.  If you are interested or would like additional information, please contact 
the parish office. 

about:blank
about:blank




The Archdiocese of New York’s inno-
vative digital news platform, de-
signed to evangelize and engage our 

audiences daily.  Visit:  www.thegoodnewsroom.org  or 
download The Good Newsroom app either on 
 the Apple App Store or on Google Play. The Good 
Newsroom app is free and is the easiest way to stay up 
to date on what’s happening throughout the Catholic 
Church in New York  Your connection to the 
Catholiccommunity of  New York 

HI Moms Group 
 

Our focus is supporting 
mothers and babies both 
within our parish, and the 
wider community 
 

If you'd like to get involved 
in group initiatives or attend the meetings, contact 
Adriana at asel4451@gmail.com or text 917/291-
1476.  
• Please make use of the Quiet Play Area set up in 

the social hall! It is available for children to use 
during and after Masses  

DAUGHTERS OF MARY   
5th-8th Grade Girls  

Jesus Christ gave more glory to God, the 
Father, by submission to His Mother dur-
ing those thirty years, than He would 

have given Him in converting the whole world by the 
working of the most stupendous miracles. Oh, how 
highly we glorify God, when, to please Him, we sub-
mit ourselves to Mary, after the example of Jesus 
Christ, our Sole Exemplar!  -True Devotion To Mary, 
by Saint Louis De Montfort 

 

The next Daughters of Mary Class is on May 4th, 
from 4:45-7:15 in the social hall classroom. The girls 
will enjoy a meal, arts and crafts, learn about The 
Devotion to the Seven Sorrows of Mary, and the vir-
tue of the month will be Compassion. 
 

If your daughter is interested in joining, please email 
Rosemarie at: rosemarie@marysbeautybook.com. 

Holy  Innocents Altar  Servers  
 

We invite children 3rd grade and old-
er to consider becoming altar serv-
ers! For more information, call the 

parish office. 

https://thegoodnewsroom.org/
mailto:asel4451@gmail.com
mailto:rosemarie@marysbeautybook.com

